
                                                                                                                
 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

This letter, along with a pay stub, serves as proof that this person is an In-Home 
Supportive Services (IHSS) provider.  

 

IHSS is a program that keeps aged, blind and disabled Californians safely in their 
own homes and prevents out-of-home placement in nursing and other long-term 
care facilities.  IHSS providers are responsible to shop for groceries and other 
items for their recipients, as well as take care of their personal care needs.  

 

IHSS providers have been deemed essential by the Governor and as such, are not 
subject to the shelter-in-place orders if they are performing duties associated 
with the IHSS program and supporting their recipient.  

 

Sincerely,  

California Department of Social Services 


